
 

                                                                        

CCSO collecting supplies for hurricane relief 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, October 7, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will be collecting 

donations for Hurricane Helene victims in Rutherford County, N.C.  

 

On Monday, October 7, through Friday, October 11, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., citizens can drop off 

donations at three Sheriff’s Office locations, as well as at a partnering Summerville church. The 

Sheriff’s Office will be transporting them to representatives of the Rutherford County Sheriff’s 

Office to help their community members.  

 

The supplies needed are:  

• Clorox wipes; 

• dish soap; 

• shampoo; 

• deodorant; 

• flashlights; 

• batteries; 

• empty cardboard boxes; 

• paper towels; 

• toilet paper; 

• peanut butter (small jars or to-go size); 

• Ziplock bags (gallon size); 

• Water; 

• Gatorade; 

• dog or cat food; 

• baby diapers; 

• baby wipes; 

• baby formula;  

• heavy blankets;  
• sleeping bags; 
• air-activated hand and foot warmers; and  



 

                                                                        

• cold weather clothes and outerwear for adults, children, and babies. 
 

The locations for the donation drops are:  

• Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Law Enforcement Center: 3691 Leeds Ave., North 

Charleston, SC 29405; 

• Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center, 3841 Leeds Ave., North Charleston, SC 29405; 

• County Office Building, 101 Meeting St, Charleston, SC 29401 (box will be inside the 

building at the main security screening desk next to the Queen Street parking garage 

entrance to the building); and 

• New Day Community Church, 575 Jedburg Road, Summerville, SC 29483.  

 

For more information or questions, contact Captain Diane Turner at 843-745-2384 or 

dturner@charlestoncounty.org. Any media members interested in interviews about CCSO’s 

hurricane relief efforts can contact Public Information Officer Alexis Douglas at 843-666-1990 or 

adouglas@charlestoncounty.org. 


